Laurie Rubin

I support of the updates to the Clean Truck Rules. Washington State leadership on clean
transportation is very important.

Please do not delay clean truck policies.
I strongly support Ecology's proposed rules on ACT and HDO to continue standing up to polluting

special interests who seek to delay or halt progress. The Advanced Clean Truck rule is critical for
Washington to meet its climate targets in law and for improving our health.



